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First Look: Society of Flavor Chemists 
Flavor Symposium 2014
Trends, history, flavor creation, regulatory issues and more

Cyndie Lipka, (Bell Flavors & Fragrances), Society of Flavor Chemists

The Society of Flavor Chemists, Inc. (SFC) is pleased to 
announce its upcoming “Flavor Symposium,” to be held 
October 8–9, 2014. This year’s theme is “State of the 

Flavor Industry after 60 Years.”

Conference Topics
We are delighted and excited to offer you this theme, which 
traces 60 years of the history of the SFC. In addition, this 
year’s symposium will present an expert panel of well-seasoned 
experts—attendees will be invited to ask questions. 

The event will have hands-on workshops in rotation so that all 
symposium attendees get a chance to participate in each activity. 
Participants will learn about flavor labeling and compounds with 
flavo -modifying properties (FMP). 

A representative of the Flavor & Extract Manufacturers 
Association will be on hand to enlighten attendees about the 
GRAS process and self-affirmation. The event will conclude 
with a talk about emerging trends from Trendincite. There is, 
of course, much more to offer. 

Attendees
The information presented will be relevant to specialists in the 
flavor industry, from flavor technicians to certified flavor chem-
ists, and will be useful to those people in supporting functions 
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such as food and beverage technologists and quality scientists. 
Registration is open to all individuals interested in attending 
this instructive seminar.

Hotel & Travel
This event will be held at the Liberty Science Center (LSC) 
in Jersey City, NJ. Our selected hotel is the Sheraton Lincoln 
Harbor in Weehawken. A negotiated hotel rate has been set for 
our event, and there is light rail service between the hotel and 
the LSC. Newark airport is the closest, but LaGuardia is also 
a good option.

More information is available at www.flavorchemist.or . 
Registration is hosted at https://sfcsymposium2014.eventbrite.com.

Questions may be directed to: symposium@flavorchemist.org

To purchase a copy of this article or others,  
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